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Newsletter Summer 10: 10.07.20 
 

St Paul’s C of E Junior School          
 
Dear all, 

 

It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of the academic year – and what a strange year it has been! 

 

We are in the process of sending out reports via ParentMail and if for any reason, you have not received a copy 

by 3.30pm on Monday, please let us know. Having read the report, if you would like to discuss the contents with 

your child’s teacher, please email office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk and they will contact you by phone at their 

earliest opportunity. 

 

The following table provides details of the class teachers for September: 

 
Year 3 to Year 4 

 

Current 

Class 

Teacher(s) September Class New teacher(s) 

3B Mrs Buchanan 4C Mrs Clarke 

3F Ms McDonogh & Mrs Hamer 4L Miss Lavrich 

3D Mr Day 4M Mrs Nicholls & Mrs Keen 

 

Year 4 to Year 5 

 

Current Class Teacher/s September Class Teacher/s 

4A Mrs Clarke 5S Mrs Hayre & Mrs Gaskell  

4L Miss Lavrich 5P Miss Plumley 

4M Mrs Nicholls & Mrs Keen 5K Miss Osborne 

 

Year 5 to Year 6 

 

Current Class Teacher/s September Class Teacher/s 

5K Miss Osborne 6N Mrs Wilson & Ms Edwards  

5P Miss Plumley 6B Mrs Bond 

5S Mrs Hayre & Mrs Gaskell  6G Miss Gilder 

 

On Monday 20th July, our current Year 3, 4 and 5 classes will have the opportunity for a virtual drop in with their 

new teacher(s) for September. The timings for these will be sent out next week via ParentMail. Already the teachers 

are working very closely on handover to ensure a smooth transition for every pupil both academically and 

pastorally. 

 

Uniform orders should be made via your online scopay account as soon as possible and preferably by next Friday 

at the very latest. The size guide was published in last week’s Newsletter and in the letter accompanying Y3, 4 and 

5 reports. Once your order has been processed, items will be delivered to your door.  

 

The Government has confirmed that schools are not expected to run Keyworker provision during the summer 

holidays and so this will finish at 3.30pm on Friday 17th July. 

Have a good weekend, 

Mrs Taylor - Headteacher 

 
 

mailto:office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
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Support 
 

For families struggling to pay for food – we can help. Please get in touch by ringing 0118 978 5219 or send a 

message to admin@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk. 

 

 

First News Online Edition 
 

We subscribe to First News, the UK’s national newspaper for young people. During lockdown 

this publication will be available online. It is full of interesting articles containing age- 

appropriate information and a great way to introduce some non-fiction reading material 

into your child’s diet. The latest edition can be found here. 

 

 

Annual Survey 
 

We are constantly striving to ensure that our school is the very best that it can be and we are keen to work closely 

with our families to learn from our community. Usually, we distribute our annual survey during the summer term but 

as so many of the questions relate to your child actually being in school, this will be sent out to parents at the end 

of the Autumn Term instead.  

 

Virtual Sports Week 

 
Congratulations to all the children who took part in our inaugural Virtual Sports Week, the response has been 

phenomenal.  Thank you to all the parents who supported their children and encouraged them to participate.  

Certificates have been sent out by ParentMail. 

 

Well done to super athlete Hugo Hargreaves who held the plank for an hour!!! What an amazing achievement! 

 

Many congratulations to Walter who took the overall House cup with the most points overall.  Our year group 

winners were as follows: 

 

Y3 - Selwyn 

Y4 - Walter 

Y5 - Lewis 

Y6 – Walter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2020/07/FIRSTNEWS_734-1.pdf
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Football and Netball Season Update 

 
Congratulations to Kamran (Y6) and Jodie (Y6) who were voted the Most Improved Players of the 

season, Evelyn (Y5) and Finn (Y5) who were voted the Team Spirit Players of the year, and Rhys (Y6) 

and Samantha (Y6) who were voted Players of the Year.  Well done to you all! 

 

 

Congratulations to Erin (Y6) for being voted Player of the Year, Ruby (Y5) for Most Improved 

Player, and Lucas (Y5) for Team Spirit.  Well done! 
 

 

Mrs C Foster, PE & Games Coordinator 

 

 

Energy Kidz Sumer Holiday Club 

 
Full information on Energy Kidz Holiday Club at St Paul’s can be found by following the link below. 

https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/wokingham-holiday-club-st-pauls-junior-school/ 

All camps will be running in accordance with refined measures to ensure the safety of all staff, families and 

schools. You can find more information via our website where you will find a detailed view of our Safe Practice 

Guidance, Safety Measures & Checklists and FAQ’s.  

 
Energy Kidz 

 

 

Reading Cycle Festival 

 
The annual Reading Cycle Festival will be online this year but there’s still lots going on.  Join them for a range of 

online sessions that will help you make the most of your bike and hear what other people have been doing with 

theirs - www.readingcyclefestival.co.uk. 

 

WBC Bikeability Holiday Courses 
 

Bikeability courses will be running throughout the summer.  For more information please see the flyer 

below. 

 

 

 

Bling Your Bike Competition 

 
There’s still time to send in your pictures.  Deadline for entries is Sunday 19th July.  Further 

details on how to enter are below. 

https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/wokingham-holiday-club-st-pauls-junior-school/
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/SPG-23.06-EK.pdf
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/SPG-23.06-EK.pdf
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Checklist-for-operation-COVID-19.pdf
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/frequently-asked-questions/
http://www.readingcyclefestival.co.uk/


   

St Paul’s C of E Junior School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 

young people and expects all pupils, staff, volunteers, visitors and external agencies to share this 

commitment. 

Should you have any concerns please speak to Mrs. J M Taylor, Designated Child Protection Officer. 

 Page 4 of 4 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


